
 

 

 
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
For the attention of the addressee only 
 

March 2018 
 
Dear Applicant 
 

TEACHER OF SCIENCE - MPR/UPR 
 

Thank you for your interest in the above vacancy at Soar Valley College.  Due to increasing rolls and expansion of 
our popular school, we are looking to appoint an additional teacher to our superb Science team from the start of 
next academic year.  This is an exciting opportunity for a motivated and highly competent teacher to join an 
outstanding school and a committed, high performing team where you will be able to make a valued 
contribution to its continued success.   

 
Please also see further information in respect of this vacancy on our website which will assist you in completing 
your application: 

- Job Description and Person Specification 
- Application Form and supporting documents 
- Information about the college and subject. 

 
Completed application forms and supporting letters should be returned to me, addressed FAO Mrs Smita Stone 
(SLT PA), to the above address or alternatively emailed to sstone@soarvalley.leicester.sch.uk by 9am Friday 
March 16th 2018. 
 
We will acknowledge receipt of your application and will inform those candidates shortlisted for interview 
within a week of the closing date. If you have not heard from us by then you may assume that your application 
has, unfortunately, been unsuccessful on this occasion.  

 
If you would like any further information regarding the post or wish to arrange a visit, please do not hesitate to 
contact the college. Once again thank you for showing an interest in the post and I look forward to receiving 
your application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Julie Robinson  
Principal 

SS/JR 

mailto:sstone@soarvalley.leicester.sch.uk

